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Monday, 2 June
>	Schiphol Airport  to Hotels
	 08.00 - 14.00
	 Every 30 Minutes

>	Schiphol Airport to 
	 World Forum
	 14.00 - 19.00
	 Every 30 Minutes
>	World Forum to Hotels
	 15.00 - 20.00
	 Every 30 Minutes

Tuesday, 3 June 
>	Hotels to World Forum
	 07.00 - 08.45
	 Every 15 Minutes
>	World Forum to Hotels
	 19.30 - 20.15
	 Every 15 Minutes

Wednesday, 4 June
>	Hotels to World Forum
	 07.00 - 08.45
	 Every 15 Minutes
>	World Forum to Hotels

>	Hotels to IBM Beach 
	 Party (Strandclub WIJ)
	 19.30 - 20.30
	 Every 20 Minutes

>	IBM Beach Party 
	 (Strandclub WIJ) to Hotels
	 22.00 - 24.00 
Thursday, 5 June
>	Hotels to World Forum
	 07.00 - 08.45
	 Every 15 Minutes
>	World Forum to Hotels
	 18.00 - 19.30
	 Every 15 Minutes
Friday, 6 June
>	Hotels to World Forum
	 07.00 - 08.45
	 Every 15 Minutes
>	World Forum to Schiphol 	
	 Airport
	 13.30 - 16.00
	 Every 30 Minutes

Bilderberg 
Europa 
Hotel

Bus Route 2
Drop off outside 
hotel

N/A

Bus Route 3
Drop off outside 
hotel

Tram

Bus Route 2
Drop off outside 
hotel

Tram
Bus Route 2
18.45 only
Drop off outside 
hotel
Walk to the main	
road in front of the	
Kurhaus Hotel (Ge-
vers Deynootweg)
for Bus Pick Up

Bus Route 2
Drop off outside 
hotel

Tram

Tram

Bus Route 2
Pick up outside hotel

N/A

Carlton 
Ambassador 
Hotel

Bus Route 1
Drop off outside 
hotel

N/A

Bus Route 1
Pick up outside 
hotel

Bus Route 1
Pick up outside hotel

Bus Route 1
Drop off outside 
hotel

Bus Route 1
Pick up outside 
hotel
Bus Route 1
17.30 - 19.15 Every 
15 Minutes Drop off 
outside hotel

Bus Route 1
Pick up outside 
hotel

Bus Route 1
Drop off outside 
hotel

Bus Route 1
Pick up outside 
hotel
Bus Route 1
Drop off outside 
hotel

Bus Route 1
Pick up outside 
hotel

N/A

Carlton 
Beach 
Hotel

Bus Route 2
Drop off outside 
hotel

N/A

Bus Route 3
Drop off outside 
hotel

Tram

Bus Route 2
Drop off outside 
hotel

Tram
Bus Route 2
18.45 only
Drop off outside 
hotel
Walk to the main	
road in front of the	
Kurhaus Hotel (Ge-
vers Deynootweg)
for Bus Pick Up

Bus Route 2
Drop off outside 
hotel

Tram

Tram

Bus Route 2
Pick up outside 
hotel

N/A

Crowne Plaza 
Den Haag 
Promenade Hotel

Bus Route 5
Drop off outside 
hotel

N/A
Bus Route 3 
or Walk
Drop off outside 
hotel

Walk

Walk

Walk

Walk

Bus Route 4 
Pick up outside 
hotel

Bus Route 4
Drop off outside 
hotel

Walk

Walk

Bus Route 4 
or Walk Pick up 
outside hotel

N/A

Eden 
Babylon 
Hotel

Bus Route 3
Drop off outside 
hotel

N/A

Bus Route 2
Drop off outside 
hotel

Tram
Bus Route 3 
Drop off at bus drop 
off point 18 
(map page 110)

Tram
Bus Route 3 
18.45 only Drop off 
at bus drop off point 
18 (map page 110)

Bus Route 3
Pick up outside 
hotel

Bus Route 3
Drop off outside 
hotel

Tram

Tram

Bus Route 3
Pick up outside 
hotel

N/A

Golden 
Tulip Bel 
Air

Bus Route 5
Drop off outside 
hotel

N/A
Bus Route 2 
or Walk
Drop off outside 
hotel

Walk

Walk

Walk

Walk

Bus Route 4 
Pick up outside 
hotel

Bus Route 4 
Drop off outside 
hotel

Walk

Walk

Bus Route 4 
or Walk Pick up 
outside hotel

N/A

Ibis 
Den Haag 
Centrum

Bus Route 1
Drop off outside 
hotel

N/A

Bus Route 1
Pick up outside 
hotel

Bus Route 1
Pick up outside 
hotel

Bus Route 1
Drop off outside 
hotel

Bus Route 1
Pick up outside 
hotel
Bus Route 1
17.30 - 19.15 Every 
15 Minutes Drop off 
outside hotel

Bus Route 1
Pick up outside 
hotel

Bus Route 1
Drop off outside 
hotel

Bus Route 1
Pick up outside 
hotel
Bus Route 1
Drop off outside 
hotel

Bus Route 1
Pick up outside 
hotel

N/A

Ibis 
Scheveningen

Bus Route 2
Drop off outside 
hotel

N/A

Bus Route 3
Drop off outside 
hotel

Tram

Bus Route 2
Drop off outside 
hotel

Tram
Bus Route 2
18.45 only
Drop off outside 
hotel
Walk to the main	
road in front of the	
Kurhaus Hotel (Ge-
vers Deynootweg)
for Bus Pick Up

Bus Route 2
Drop off outside 
hotel

Tram

Tram

Bus Route 2
Pick up outside 
hotel

N/A

Le Meridien 
Hotel 
Des Indes
Bus Route 4 
Drop off at bus drop 
off point 17
(see map)

N/A
Bus Route 4
Drop off at bus drop 
off point 17 
(see map)

Tram
Bus Route 3
Drop off at bus drop 
off point 17 
(see map)

Tram
Bus Route 3
18.45 only Drop off at 
bus drop off point 17 
(see map)

Bus Route 3
Pick up at bus pick 
up point 17 
(see map)

Bus Route 3
Drop off at bus drop off 
point 17 (see map)

Tram

Tram
Bus Route 3
Pick up at bus pick 
up point 17
(see map)

N/A

Mercure 
Den Haag 
Central

Bus Route 3
Drop off outside 
hotel

N/A

Bus Route 2
Drop off outside 
hotel

Tram
Bus Route 3 
Drop off at bus 
drop off point 18 
(see map)

Tram
Bus Route 3 
18.45 only Drop off 
at bus drop off point 
18 (see map)

Bus Route 3
Pick up outside 
hotel

Bus Route 3
Drop off outside 
hotel

Tram

Tram

Bus Route 3
Pick up outside 
hotel

N/A

NH 
Den Haag

Bus Route 1
Drop off outside 
hotel

N/A

Bus Route 1
Pick up outside hotel

Bus Route 1
Pick up outside hotel

Bus Route 1
Drop off outside 
hotel

Bus Route 1
Pick up outside hotel
Bus Route 1
17.30 - 19.15 Every 
15 Minutes Drop off 
outside hotel

Bus Route 1
Pick up outside hotel

Bus Route 1
Drop off outside 
hotel

Bus Route 1
Pick up outside hotel
Bus Route 1
Drop off outside 
hotel

Bus Route 1
Pick up outside hotel

N/A

Novotel 
Den Haag Centrum

Bus Route 4
Drop off at bus drop 
off point 17
(see map)

N/A
Bus Route 4
Drop off at bus drop 
off point 17 
(see map)

Tram
Bus Route 3
Drop off at bus drop 
off point 17 
(see map)

Tram
Bus Route 3
18.45 only Drop off at 
bus drop off point 17 
(see map)

Bus Route 3
Pick up at bus pick 
up point 17 
(see map)
Bus Route 3
Drop off at bus drop 
off point 17 
(see map)

Tram

Tram
Bus Route 3
Pick up at bus pick 
up point 17 
(see map)

N/A

Paleis Hotel

Bus Route 4
Drop off at bus drop 
off point 17
(see map)

N/A
Bus Route 4
Drop off at bus drop 
off point 17 
(see map)

Tram
Bus Route 3
Drop off at bus drop 
off point 17 
(see map)

Tram
Bus Route 3
18.45 only Drop off at 
bus drop off point 17 
(see map)

Bus Route 3
Pick up at bus pick 
up point 17 
(see map)
Bus Route 3
Drop off at bus drop 
off point 17 
(see map)

Tram

Tram
Bus Route 3
Pick up at bus pick 
up point 17 
(see map)

N/A

Novotel 
Den Haag 
World Forum

Bus Route 5
Drop off outside 
hotel

N/A

Walk

Walk

Walk

Walk

Walk

Bus Route 4
Pick up outside 
hotel

Bus Route 4
Drop off outside 
hotel

Walk

Walk

Walk

N/A

Parkhotel 
Den Haag

Bus Route 4
Drop off at bus drop 
off point 17
(see map)

N/A
Bus Route 4
Drop off at bus drop 
off point 17 
(see map)

Tram
Bus Route 3
Drop off at bus drop 
off point 17 
(see map)

Tram
Bus Route 3
18.45 only Drop off at 
bus drop off point 17 
(see map)

Bus Route 3
Pick up at bus pick 
up point 17
(see map)
Bus Route 3
Drop off at bus drop 
off point 17
 (see map)

Tram

Tram
Bus Route 3
Pick up at bus pick 
up point 17 
(see map)

N/A

Steigenberger 
Kurhaus Hotel

Bus Route 2
Drop off outside 
hotel

N/A

Bus Route 3
Drop off outside 
hotel

Tram

Bus Route 2
Drop off outside 
hotel

Tram
Bus Route 2
18.45 only
Drop off outside 
hotel

Bus Route 2
Pick up outside 
hotel

Bus Route 2
Drop off outside 
hotel

Tram

Tram

Bus Route 2
Pick up outside 
hotel

N/A

Sponsored by:

Please refer to the grid below for guidance on whether to travel by bus, tram or on foot and the approximate timings. We advise travel by tram where possible. 


